
MOST BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH 
Wakefield, Melrose, Saugus 

Faith Formation Program  
 

Spring 2025 

Dear Families,  

Registration for the 2025-2026 school year information: 

We are now accepting online registrations for the 2025-2026 Faith Formation school year.  Please go 

to www.mbsparishwakefield.com and click on the Faith Formation link. Enroll through the donate 

online link.  

TBA: MBS Faith Formation schedule for 2025-2026 

First Holy Communion  

If you have a child entering Grade 2 that was not baptized at Most Blessed Sacrament Parish, please 

mail a copy of their baptismal record before the school year begins.  Verification of baptism is 

required.   

 

The Sacrament of Confirmation 

If you have a child entering 8th or 9th grade who was not baptized and did not receive First Holy 

Communion at Most Blessed Sacrament, please provide us with copies of both records before the 

school year begins.  You may obtain a copy of these records by contacting the parish where they 

received these sacraments. Verification of both sacraments is required.  Students enrolled in the 8th 

and 9th grade for 2025-2026 school year will receive the Sacrament of Confirmation in the Spring of 

2026.  

Home Teaching for Faith Formation 

Students enrolled in the 1st grade, 3rd through 7th grade have the option to do their lessons from home 

with guided direction for parents.  Please be sure to check off the home teaching option on your 

registration form.   Students enrolled in a sacramental preparation year should attend in person 

classes.  

 

Our mailing address is 429 Upham Street, Melrose MA 02176. 

In Appreciation 

We want to thank everyone, especially our catechists Paul Adams, Will Baldwin, Christine Carlson, 

Brendan Forrest, Leah Hancock, Peter LeSaffre, Neil Lusas, Monica Morrison, Robert Simboli, our hall 

monitors Margaret and John Hahesy, Cherie LaMonica, Heather McCarthy, Melissa Quinn, Maureen 

Recene and the students and parents who supported our Faith Formation Monthly Mass for their 

dedication to our program. Thank you to everyone who donated and supported our Little Pantry, the 

MBS Community Dinners, and our hat and mitten collection.   

Finally, We Need You!  If you are interested in volunteering next year, please contact Kathy Casey. 

Gratefully in Christ,  

Kathy Casey, Grades 1 – 9  

kathy.casey@mbsparishwakefield.com  

http://www.mbsparishwakefield.com/
mailto:kathy.casey@mbsparishwakefield.com

